INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

Since our Computers,  hardware as well as software were  very old as the same were purchased about more than 10 years back, new computers, servers, printers etc. were purchased for installation in H.O. and some of the branches.

We have also migrated to new mail server as  we were facing frequent  disruptions in  our   internet  and  email  services.  Accordingly,  a  new   Internet   connection 

(8 MBPS  line) has been obtained and a new mailing address with nafed-india.com domain has been started and is being used.  CMD Software for Nafed Bazaars and E-dak services are being  implemented.

